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PUBLIC NOTICE: INVITATION TO APPLY FOR BUSINESS PERMITS

This public notice serves to advise all interested hawkers and/or street traders
planning to sell and showcase their goods and products at the January 08 event to
first apply for the business permits at the Municipality before doing so. The event is
scheduled to take place at Kameelrivier Stadium in GaMorwe on the 25" January
2025 (Saturday).

The business permits can be accessed at the Dr JS Moroka Local Municipality’s Head
Office at the 2601/3 Bongimfundo Street, Siyabuswa. The following documents are
required for the registration process;

e Fire and Protection compliance certificate,
Health and Safety regulation certificate,
Application fee of R241.52 (non-refundable),
ID copy and

Proof of residence.

The business permits application closes on the 23 January 2025 (13:00). Hawkers
note that the late applications will not be accommodated. For more information,
contact the Executive Manager for Planning and Economic Development, Ms EK
Matjiane on 013 973 0974 or matjianee@moroka.gov.za.

NOTE: Event organisers reserves the right to refuse hawkers’ participation, if not
meeting the specified requirements.
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“We develop as we grow”




